New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RiIiO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEXICDO

May 4, 1960

F & B Joint Venture

320 Sitmms Puilding
Aldbuquerque, New Mexico
Attne: Mr. D. E. Florance

Dear Doug:

Received your letter regarding your Stromberg #6 well located in Section

34-23N=3W.

According to our records this well i{s located orn Jiecarille Indian land and
your plugging plan should be appreved by the U.S.C.S.

We do not at present have any Federal Report forms to send you but I presume
that you probably have a supply. ZThe U.5.G.S. Office in Farmington will
send us two copies of your plugging plan and two copies of your report on
plugging after the well has been abandoned.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA ks

ce: United States Geological Survey
Farmington, New Mexico
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